
ORCHARD VIEW SCHOOLS
2310 Marquette Ave.

MUSKEGON, MICHIGAN 49442

Dear OVPLA Parents and Guardians:

Welcome to the 2022-2023 School Year. We are getting closer to the first day of school, so we wanted to make
sure most families who would like to take advantage of a virtual option in Orchard View had ample opportunity
to make a decision that feels right for their child/children in our ever-changing circumstances.

Orientation for students participating in either the fully virtual option (K-12) or the hybrid option (6th-12th) will
be as follows during regularly schedule Open Houses for the buildings:

Kindergarten-8th Grade Students
Cardinal Elementary
Thursday, August 25

4-5pm
Room 509

9th-12th Grade Students*
OV High School

Thursday, August 25th
9-11am or 1-3pm

Outside Counseling Office

Please note, you must complete the online demographic update in Powerschool before coming to
orientation. We will not give your child a schedule if the demographic update is not complete before
you come. If you need assistance completing the update you can call any building main office or stop
in between 7-3pm

9-12th grade students should still come to one of the in-person orientation days at the high school to
get your picture taken for the yearbook and receive your student ID.

We will be distributing chromebooks for virtual students who would like a school-issued device and you will all
receive a tutorial on how to navigate those devices for those who will have learning guides at home who aren’t
as familiar with the technology as most of our students are.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cathy Cantu, Director of Innovative Programs
cathy.cantu@orchardview.org
231-670-9796

mailto:cathy.cantu@orchardview.org

